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Complying with New York’s Sexual Harassment Laws – What
Every Employer Needs to Know Now

Event

GoToWebinar

10.18.18 

1:00 PM - 2:00 PM

The 2019 New York State Budget Bill included legislation that created significant obligations for New

York employers to address sexual harassment in the workplace.  These changes include mandatory

sexual harassment training and policies, the prohibition of confidential settlements, the prohibition

of mandatory arbitration agreements, and the extension of sexual harassment protections to non-

employees. These changes are wide-ranging and will impact all employers including those who

previously had policies.  

 

Join Melissa Osipoff, Partner, Fisher Phillips for an informative webinar on how you can comply with

the law and protect your company. 

 

This event is pending 1 hour of HRCI/SHRM credit.

Register for the webinar here.

For questions, please reach out to Clare Block at cblock@fisherphillips.com.
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